
 

PRESBYTERY HOME MISSIONS 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC UPDATE 

The Westminster Confession of Faith teaches that “As the 

providence of God doth, in general, reach all creatures; so, after a 

most special manner, it taketh care of his church, and disposeth all 

things to the good thereof.” (Chapter 5, section 7) We can rest in the 

promise of God’s perfect providence even during the hardships of 

coronavirus which introduce new challenges for church planting.  

Mountain Top’s Westminster Presbyterian Fellowship is switching 

back from Zoom gatherings to in-person Bible studies in June, and 

we pray for God to use this time to give congregations a vision for 

local mission & church planting. Pray for God to bless our mission. 

 

Christ Church Downingtown remains our one presbytery mission 

work at this time. Greg O’Brien continues to find ways to build 

relationships with neighbors in Downingtown and Exton while he 

shepherds the flock. Ginger O’Brien had a Bible study for 

unchurched women in the community meeting over the winter. 

 

CHURCHES SUSPEND 

SERVICES AND 

FAMILIES ARE STUCK 

AT HOME – WHAT 

DOES THIS MEAN FOR 

CHURCH PLANTS??? 

 

THE WORK CONTINUES 

IN MOUNTAIN TOP UP 

IN NORTHEAST PA 

 

WE CONTINUE TO PRAY 

BOLDLY AND ADVANCE 

IN MINISTRIES WHICH 

WE TRUST WILL BEAR 

FRUIT DOWN THE ROAD 

 
 

KEEP PRAYING FOR 

GREG & GINGER 

O’BRIEN AS THE 

CHRIST CHURCH 

MINISTRY GROWS 

WITH A FOCUS ON 

OUTREACH 
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